
NOTICE OF ANNAPOLIS 
CITY COUNCIL PUBLIC HEARINGS 

   Notice is hereby given that the Annapolis City Council 
will hold a public hearing on Monday, March 10, 2025, 
at 7.00 p.m. in Mayor John T. Chambers, Jr., City Council 
Chambers, 160 Duke of Gloucester Street, Annapolis, 
MD 21401 on the following: 
Public Hearing: 
 

Appeals Process for Property Development in 
Annapolis – For the purpose of eliminating the 
temporary stop on development, construction or other 
project work, called a "stay," while a Department of 
Planning and Zoning or Department of Public Works 
decision regarding building and construction 
developments is being challenged in Circuit Court; and 
generally dealing with the appeals process in Titles 17 
and 21 of the City Code. 
   The above legislation on the City Council agenda for 
public hearing can be viewed on the City’s website at: 
https://annapolismd.legistar.com/Legislation 
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